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Dear Parents/Carers,

| am writing to inform you about the forthcoming parent consultations scheduled to be
held in school on Thursday, 7" March from 2:00 pm to 7.20 pm. Please be advised that
Key Sports clubs and after school clulb will proceed as scheduled.

Each family is entitled to a 10-minute appointment for each child. Unfortunately, it is not
feasible to offer more than one appointment per child. The objective of this meeting is to
provide you with an opportunity to meet your child's teacher, discuss your child’s
progression so far this year, and address any concerns you may have.

To ensure your participation in these consultations, we kindly ask you to use the link
provided below to book your consultation slot by Friday, I March. Booking can also be
made through the school website, via the ‘parents’ section. When booking, please include
your name, your child's name, email and any specific matters you would like to discuss.

NVPS Parent’s meeting Spring 2024

Please note that unless under exceptional circumstances, failure to make the appointment
will result in no other meeting being offered.

SEND Review Meetings

In response to feedback from parents, a separate meeting will be offered to
parents of children who have an individual learning plan (SEN support/EHCP). This
will be instead of the usual parents evening appointment to allow sufficient time to
review your child’s progress towards their current targets and agree new ones for
the next cycle. If this applies to you, you do not need to book a parents evening
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https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/MrShangParentsMeeting@nenevalleyprimary.net/bookings/

appointment — your child’s class teacher will be in touch to arrange a mutually
convenient time to meet you during the week beginning 26" Feb or 4" March.

If your child is accessing speech therapy and is working towards targets set by the
SALT, they may not have a learning plan. Therefore, you should book a parents
evening appointment as normal. If you are unsure, please contact your child’s class
teacher or the SENCO (senco@nenevalleyprimary.net).

We look forward to meeting with you during our parent consultations.

Kind regards,
Mr. N Rellly
Head Teacher
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